Good evening, we believe the homeless hub is going to be set up at the Motel/Black Pearl. One would think that the group involved would have picked a more appropriate spot to set up a Drug addition centre, not in an area with young families with many small children, and not next to a toy store. Concerned for the safety of our children and grandchildren. (Fox field area) Please reconsider, I'm totally against this location, it is not going to be safe.

To our councillors please get involved, and together we can keep our children safe.

Thank you Helena Marques